
RE: Bill 3-24, Late Night Establishments – Hours of 

Operation 

 

As a citizen of downtown Silver Spring, I am in favor of limiting hours of operation for the 

hookah, vape shops, etc. to mirror those of establishments that serve alcohol, or, like 

Baltimore, to midnight closing time. 

Considering the increasing late-night violence in my neighborhood, it seems 

preposterous that these establishments are allowed to stay open all night with no 

restrictions. Nothing good happens at 3am. 

Thank you, 

Karen Williamson 

 

 


